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Upcoming Events
July 20th

Member’s Picnic Noon – 6 
Addison Oaks

August   18th
Blas Cleveland Bus Trip
Cleveland Summer 
Oktoberfest – via bus

August 30th – September 1
Treffen
St. Louis, MO

September 8th
Mid-year Meeting 2-4 PM
GACC 40450 Hayes Rd. 
Clinton Township, MI

October 20th
Kirchweih 1-5 PM
Polish Century Club
33204 Maple Lane Drive
Sterling Heights, MI

December 15th

Member’s Christmas Party
2-6 PM
Lion’s Club
34540 Utica Rd.
Fraser, MI

 

Carpathia Club Board
President:  Rob Hanschu
1st Vice President:   Anna Marie Tittjung
2nd Vice President:   Kurt Seiberling Sr.
Treasurer:  Karen Venton
Recording Secretary:  Kim Furtah
Ticket Chairperson: Cindy Schleis
Membership Secretary: Brigitte S
Maintenance Chairperson:  Gerald Jolly
Correspondence Secretary: Linda Schwager
Press Secretary: Tammy Kapraun
Trustees: Karen Beattie, Karin Schulz, Mark Szymanski, 
Liz Thomas

https://www.carpathiaclub.com/
https://www.carpathiaclub.com/
https://www.carpathiaclub.com/
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July 10, 2024

Sehr geehrte Damen und Herren,

Hello Summer!

As I write this letter, the building committee and executive board are working towards 

designing and planning our new home.

At the June Special Membership Meeting, the membership overwhelmingly authorized 

the executive board, with recommendation from the building committee, to spend 

$725,000 of club funds to buy land and build a small meeting space.

While the size and layout of our new home are being planned, we need to keep in mind 

that we have approximately $325,000 remaining to pay for the new clubhouse and land 

improvements.

By the September Half Year Membership meeting, we hope to provide our membership 

with details around phase 1 of the project (meeting space and necessary land 

improvements). 

On July 20th at Addison Oaks park, the club will be hosting a membership picnic. I 

hope to see everyone there!

Please have a safe and enjoyable summer!

Grüß Gott, 

Rob Hanschu
President

Carpathia Club, Inc

rob.hanschu@gmail.com

From the President



Vol. 24-1 Summer 2024                                                                      Carpathia Club                                                                                                        Page 3

Greetings from the Choir

Hello Carpathia Club Members.

The Carpathia Choir is on a sabbatical right now, and we are 

enjoying a relaxing summer. We hope that all of you are doing the 

same thing.

I know a lot of the Carpathia Club members did not attend the 

special meeting in June. That’s really too bad, because a lot of 

important information was given about the plans for our new 

Carpathia Club House.

We hope to see all our Carpathia Club members at the 1/2 year 

meeting in September.

For right now the singers of the Choir members will be meeting in 

a couple of weeks to discuss and make plans for our future. We 

have already planned to do another Card Party this coming 

January on the last Sunday in January.

You are all cordially invited to come and we hope you can all make 

it.

We look forward seeing you all at the occasions being planned by 

all of our Carpathia Groups.

Mit frohem Saengergruss   

Michael Schleis  and  Blondine  Klimach



Vol. 24-1 Summer 2024                                                                           Carpathia Club                                                                                                      Page 4

From the Blasmusikanten       
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From the GACC       
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Carpathia Kindergruppe

.

Oma’s and Opa’s; Mom’s and Dad’s 

Looking for something that will enrich your grandkids lives and have 
them make lifelong friends along the way? Join the Kindergruppe and 
have them benefit from all it has to offer! 

The Kindergruppe has been actively practicing every other Sunday at 
10am in the GACC, where the kids are learning new dances and 
practicing the ones from our childhood.  

We are enjoying our time and looking forward to the fall where we will 
dance for upcoming events.

Karin & Kimmy
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Looking forward to seeing
All of you at our 

Upcoming functions

Mid-Year Meeting

Kirchweih

Carpathia Christmas Party



Carpathia 
Club
•   •   •
Sport, 

tradition, 
food, 

friendship -  
One club, 

many ways to 
connect.

Carpathia Club, Inc.
31408 Harper Ave.
Suite 337
St. Clair Shores, MI 48082

586-978-2292

www.carpathiaclub.com

OR CURRENT RESIDENT
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